
READING
Readers are continuing to read 
nonfiction texts.  They are talking 
the lingo of their books and 
becoming experts in their topics. 

WRITING
Writers are editing their 
nonfiction books and getting them 
ready for the stage.  They are 
using various strategies to spell 
new words.   

MATH
Mathematicians are using repeated 
addition to add equal groups of 
numbers.  When subtracting 
students will pick a strategy to 
use. Some of the strategies 
students use are the bar model, a 
number line, and making ten. 

• Breakfast begins at 7:45 
A.M., and school ends at 
2:40P.M.

• We are a uniform school. 
Our uniform is a yellow shirt 
and navy pants or skirts.

• Parent engagement is from 
2:45 P.M. – 3:10 P.M. on 
Tuesdays.

• Pete the Cat play is on 
January 30th 2019.  Please 
send back your child’s 
permission slip and money. 

SCIENCE
Scientists are learning that the 
earth is always changing.  
Scientists are exploring 
weathering and erosion. 

SOCIAL STUDIES
Historians are studying maps of 
different communities and 
identifying natural resources. 


